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Question: 
 
Why was the decision to cease the Corporate and Community Partnership Program not 
included in AHL’s 2013-14 Annual Report? 
 
Answer: 
 
The AHL 2013-14 Annual Report provides information about progress against the key 
strategic directions, programme outcomes and performance outlined in the 2013-14 Families, 
Housing, Community Services and Indigenous Affairs Portfolio Budget Statements. 
 
Operational decisions of this nature are generally not reported in the company’s Annual 
Report. In this case, considerations regarding changes to the CCPP and discussions with 
affected organisations were still in train. 
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